
Make checks payable to: REACH 

Please send donations to: Rescue African Children, PO Box 836, Roseville, CA 95661

November


2024

To Write your Child:

Your child/pastor’s name/#

c/o  Fred Tumwebaze	 

Rescue African Children

PO Box 804

Jinja, Uganda ---Africa

REACH TEAM USA:

Rescue African Children

PO Box 836

Roseville, CA 95661

ken@rescueafricanchildren.org


REACH AFRICA:

Rescue African Children

PO Box 804

Jinja, Uganda - Africa

fred@rescueafricanchildren.org


Gifts received by November 16th allow for a timely transfer of funds to Uganda.

Dedication of candidates 2024

      

Lovely greetings to you all in the mighty name 

of our Lord Jesus Christ. It is our joy to be able 
to update you each month with current 
information on what is happening here at 
Omega School. On October 27th, it was our 
dedication day for our primary seven candidates 
for this year, 2024. This activity is embraced 
dearly by both candidates and parents/guardians so it is always given priority by all. The function started at 
12 noon after church service at Omega Church, and all people arrived on time. We started with hot praise 
and worship and every one was actively involved with lots of dancing and showing happiness and 
appreciation. The dedication normally is combined with a promotion party for the top class. Children made 
presentations in dance, drama, and music. We then later served them a good lunch. The primary leaving 
examination, P.L.E., will start on November 4th and continue through the 7th. Please pray for all to go well 
and good health for all candidates. 


Reach Team Update: A special thanks to Movement Church and our Pastor Rodney for the sponsorship weekend they put on for 
Reach. We had many kids sponsored and some donations toward our building fund. We are now looking toward the Christmas Party 
following the kid’s end of year exams. Thank you again for our yearly Christmas Party. Donations still needed and appreciated for both.  


Christmas Party 2024

Omega School Christmas party will be held on December 22nd 2024. 

Please receive our many thanks for always making this day enjoyable by 
all children at Omega School. The children are looking forward to this big 
day and have started asking about it. Thank you for showing the love of 
Christ to them all.


Blessings and Happy Thanksgiving to those in the US.

Fred Tumwebaze

Preschool Graduation

7th Grade Candidate Class7th Grade Candidate Class
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